
Matthew Rhodes
Unity
LD 859

Dear Cheryl, My name is Matthew Rhodes and I live at 87 Main Street Unity Maine. 
Thank you for your attention to my concerns . Ranked Choice Voting is something I 
am adamantly opposed to. Tell the committee to strike this and declare it 
unconstitutional . I would like the entirety of the following article read to the 
committee.  
https://www.heritage.org/election-integrity/report/ranked-choice-voting-bad-choice  
They are flirting with communism. Thank you


